
The Chesapeake Bay Foundation invites you to participate in one of our area VoiCeS (Volunteers for 

Chesapeake Stewards) courses this October through November. 

Join us for a six- or seven-week program to learn about Chesapeake Bay science, air and water quality, 

green infrastructure, increasing access to nature, transit equity, and more, while meeting neighbors 

who are passionate about environmental conservation. Each class will host a variety of guest speakers 

and experts and provide opportunities for field trips and volunteer experiences.

Scan the QR code below to learn more about the three courses:

Washington, D.C. contact: AHarvey@cbf.org

Baltimore contact: JRodrigo@cbf.org

Southern Maryland contact: MBeller@cbf.org

Are you interested in learning about your 

environment and what you can do to help it? 

SOLD OUT


